

Jane Ramsey


28th October 2020


Dear Prime Minister, 
I am writing to tender my resignation from the Committee on Standards in Public Life, after serving for four and half years, with immediate effect, as I am taking up a new role which would be a clear conflict of interest. It has been a great privilege to serve on the Committee.
I am copying this letter to the Chair, Lord Evans, and to Helen MacNamara, Deputy Cabinet Secretary.
Yours sincerely,
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